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Dear Prof. Lian-Sheng Ma,
Thank you very much for the efforts during handling our manuscript

“How to establish Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection in Western countries (Minireview)”
authored by Tsuneo Oyama, Naohisa Yahagi, Thierry Ponchon, Tobias Kiesslich, Frieder Berr.

The available reviewer report (ID 1434945) does not contain specific suggestions for changes of the
manuscript and testified Grade A (language evaluation).

Please find enclosed the following files:

1 20464-Revised manuscript 6 20464-Figure 1 (svg file format)
2 20464-Answering reviewers 7 20464-Figure 1 (pdf file format)
3 20464-Copyright assignment 8 20464-Figure 1 (jpg file format)
4 20464-Audio core tip 9 20464-Figure 2 (jpg file format)

5 20464-Google Scholar

Figure 1 was prepared in COREL Designer X5, a professional vector-based graphics program. Above mentioned
files #6 and 7 contain Figure 1 in different file formats which may be used for your further editing.

As indicated in the legend, Figure 2 was generated with www.google.com/maps - therefore, a conversion to
ppt or further editing is not possible.

During revision of our manuscript, the following changes were incorporated into the revised manuscript
(highlighted by track changes):

e The manuscript has been carefully revised for English language - we believe that the language of our
manuscript has reached Grade A and therefore chose not to make use of additional language editing
services.

e As mentioned (comment 3) spaces between text and references were removed.

e The core tip has been simplified to match the audio version.

As our institution does not have institutional access to ‘Crosscheck’, no systematic plagiarism detection has
been performed — see enclosed for ‘Google Scholar’-based assessment of the manuscript title.

We hope that the manuscript is now suitable for publication.
Thank you for your efforts.
Yours sincerely,
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Frieder Berr
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